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CORRESPONDENCE MEMORANDUM 
 

 
DATE: August 4, 2015        
 
TO:  Group Insurance Board 
 
FROM: Sherry Etes, Board Liaison 
  Office of the Secretary 
 
SUBJECT: Group Insurance Board Correspondence 
 
 
This memo is for informational purposes only. No Board action is required. 
 
 
On occasion, Employee Trust Funds receives correspondence from participants who 
wish to convey their point-of-view to the Group Insurance Board (Board) regarding 
proposed changes to the state health insurance program. In order to keep the Board 
apprised of communication ETF receives, “Group Insurance Board Correspondence” 
will become a routine item in Operational Updates. 
 
A letter from Association of Career Employees (ACE) is attached for the Board’s review.  
 
 
Staff will be at the Board meeting to answer any questions. 
 
 
Attachment: June 6, 2015 Correspondence - Association of Career Employees 
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